From: C.Murphy Hebert

Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 10:47:44 AM
To: Carlin Daharsh

Cec: Sophia -;
Subject: RE: Checking In: Upcoming Audit Release
Sensitivity: Normal

Much appreciated! Be safe!

From: Carlin Daharsh <-@fb.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 5:36 AM
To: C.Murphy Hebert (@azsos.gov>

Cc: Sophia @azsos.gov>; Allie Bones <-@azsos.gov>; Ken Matta <-@azsos.gov>
Subject: Re: Checking In: Upcoming Audit Release

Hi Murphy,

Good morning —it’s my pleasure and we are happy to assist in any way that we can. | completely understand your concerns
surrounding the hearing on Friday and should you see anything remotely alarming, please don’t hesitate to bring it to my
attention. |, along with a dedicated internal team, will prioritize your requests moving into the weekend.

Best,
Carlin

Carlin Daharsh
U.S. Politics & Government Outreach

FACEBOOK

From: C.Murphy Hebert azs0s.gov>
Date: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 at 4:25 PM
To: Carlin Daharsh fb.com>

Cc: Sophia azsos.gov>, Allie Bones .Mgg», Ken Matta .Mg@»

Subject: RE: Checking In: Upcoming Audit Release

Hi Carlin,

Thank you for reaching out. | am looping in the Deputy Comms Director Sophia -and Assistant Secretary of State Allie
Bones and Chief Security Officer Ken Matta. The major top of mind concern we have moving into Friday is the streaming of
misinformation that may come from the Senate hearing that afternoon. And obviously the potential for additional threats
and harassment. | have been in touch with Maricopa as well, they said they expressed some similar concerns, and that they
have already been in touch with you. Thank you for being so proactive on this matter.

-Murphy

From: Carlin Daharsh fb.com>
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 6:39 AM

To: C.Murphy Hebert -Mgg»

Subject: Checking In: Upcoming Audit Release




Hi Murphy,
Good morning! | hope you’ve been well.

My name is Carlin and | manage our government relationship with Maricopa County in Arizona —1'll also be your point of
contact for the elections audit that will be released next Friday while Khalid is out of office.

| wanted to touch base with you before the weekend to see if you had any top-of-mind concerns or potential needs ahead of
the elections audit publication. We will continue to have dedicated teams monitoring our platforms and the situation on the
ground. We’ve also coordinated closely with Maricopa County and will continue to have open channels of communication
with them during this time.

If you need anything from me, please don’t hesitate to let me know. In addition, you are welcome to report any content or
platform concerns directly to me around the audit, so that we can ensure we respond accordingly.

Best,
Carlin

Carlin Daharsh
U.S. Politics & Government Outreach

FACEBOOK



